Jennifer Swokowski

From:

Mackenzie Reed

Sent:

Thursday, June 15, 2023 4:48 PM

To:

Jennifer Swokowski

Subject:

FW: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Attachments:

Christmas in July Map.pdf

Request to set up Tom Drill's hut for Christmas in July fundraiser

From: Nick Reimer < nreimer@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 4:30 PM

To: Michael Cummings < mcummings@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Amber Noworatzky

<anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Hello Alder Cummings,

I am looking for approval to send this right to Common Council and bypass the Public Safety meeting because of the time constraint. The dates in July could be a good test for the first location chosen. I don't have an issue with locations 1 and 2. I assume location 3 would gather the most success for donations, but traffic would have to have a spot to pull over in out of the roadway to the north. We would not want to stop traffic on 8th St. In the past of course you could go around using the other NB lane, but that is no longer an option.

Thanks,

Nick Reimer | Chief of Police City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220 P: (920) 686.6573 | F: (920) 686.6588







"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 3:15 PM

To: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>
Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Based on Captain Moffit's email below, I believe these are the 3 options they are looking at. I'm thinking this probably makes more sense to go under Public Safety than Pl.

Chief – if there's a recommendation to go with this, would you mind reaching out to your chair to get approval to go straight to Council and bypass Committee?

If there's anything else I can do to help get this ready for Council, please let me know.

Mackenzie

From: Nick Reimer < nreimer@manitowoc.org Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 10:29 AM

To: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Hello,

Is there anyway we can get a map of exactly where the options are?

Nick Reimer | Chief of Police City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220 P: (920) 686.6573 | F: (920) 686.6588







"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another,

use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 4:58 PM

To: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Importance: High

Wondering if this should go on Monday's Council agenda? is there a staff recommendation that could accompany this?

Thanks,



Mackenzie Reed, WCMC (she/her)

City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer, City of Manitowoc

Email: mreed@manitowocwi.gov

Phone: 920-686-6951 | Fax: 920-686-6959 City Hall | 900 Quay St. | Manitowoc, WI 54220

www.manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.

From: Sandy Ronski < sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 3:04 PM

To: Dan Koski dkoski@manitowoc.org; Mackenzie Reed mailtowocwi.gov>

Cc: StreetConcerns < streetConcerns@manitowoc.org; Sophia Walkner < SWalkner@manitowoc.org;

Subject: FW: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Importance: High

Please see the email below. The P.I. Committee does not meet again until August, so Greg thought that this may be something that should be on the next Council agenda.

I have not responded to Captain Moffitt yet.

Sandy Ronski

Operations Clerk II Transit, Cemetery, Parks, & Forestry City of Manitowoc 900 Quay St. Manitowoc, WI 54220 920-686-6518 920-686-6525 fax From: Jenny Moffitt < Jenny. Moffitt@usc.salvationarmy.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 1:56 PM

To: StreetsAdmin < StreetsAdmin@manitowoc.org > Subject: External: Tom Drill hut - Christmas in July

Greetings!!

I hope that all goes well for your department. I am writing to inquire about a possible location for Tom Drill's hut for our Christmas in July campaign and then thinking forward about the kettle season in November and December. With the changes to the traffic patterns placing his hut at the corner of 8th and Franklin does not lend itself to safety for Tom and traffic. We have thought long and hard about alternatives to that location. Would your department be amenable to our placing of Tom Drill's hut on Quay street? We were thinking of three possibilities. One, on the library side of Quay near to their parking lot entrance (so that people who might want to give could safely pull in to the parking lot to do so. Or Two, the park side of Quay near the drive way to the farmer's market for the same safety reasons. I don't know all of the events which may be going on in that park during the month of July (ideally Tom wants to ring for two weeks 7/10-7/22 or somewhere close to that, we can be flexible on dates). The third option would be closer to 8th street within the Burger Boat park area. You may have other thoughts.

We are open to other locations as well. We want to keep Tom's safety and traffic flow as top priorities while still allowing the public to donate as they are willing. Please let me know if you have any questions and suggestions. We would like to have his hut in place by July 10th. Thank you for your consideration.

In Christ,

Captain Jenny Moffitt Corps Officer Manitowoc Salvation Army 415 N. 6th St. Manitowoc, WI 54220

Office phone: 920-684-7117 Cell phone: 920-629-7948

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.